
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington. D.C. 20535 
	

MAY 17 1983 

Mr. Jan Andrew Mierzejewski 
15090 Drake 
Southgate, Michigan 48195 

Dear Mr. Mierzejewski: 

This is in further response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated January 31, 1983, to the Detroit FBI Office. 

Detroit's files pertaining to the assassination of President Kennedy consist of approximately 750 pages. At a charge of 10 per page, duplication costs of $75.00 may result. Department of Justice regulations (Title 28, Code of Federal Regulations, Sections 16.9 and 16.46) require notification to a requester when anticipated charges exceed $25. This letter constitutes such notification. 

Accordingly, before taking action, we will await receipt of written notification indicating your willingness to pay fees of approximately $75 in connection with the processing of your request. If, however, you desire only the material concerning Mrs. Beck, please advise us and this material will be located and processed for release to you. 

We must caution, however, that your indication of approval and consent to incur such fees will not necessarily result in the entire contents of our records being disclosed to you, since we are guided by the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act (Title 5, United States Code, Section 552) and the Privacy Act of 1974 (Title 5, United States Code, Section 552a) in disclosing material from our records. No fees will be assessed for documents not released. 

No payment should be submitted at this time. 

Sincerely yours, 

James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 


